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Obsolete 1290-0055 Rebuilt Nozzle

Dear Valued Distributor:

OPW has elected to obsolete the 1290-0055 Rebuilt nozzle to help streamline our product
offering.  If you have cores in your bank, OPW will continue to buildand ship the Rebuilt
1290-0055 through March 31st, 2020.  If you owe OPW 1290 cores, you can consider your
account closed and there will be no requirement for future returns.  OPW will continue to
offer and support 1290-0050 and 1291 nozzles.

As always, we appreciate your continued support of OPW products.  If you have any
questions, please contact your District Manager or our Customer Service Department at 1-
800-422-2525.  For more information on our complete product line, please visit our website
at www.opwglobal.com.

Best regards,

Mike Bartush
Customer Service Manager
OPW Retail Fueling
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